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Dear Candidate, 
 
On behalf of the Governors, I would like to thank you for your interest in the position of 
Deputy Executive Headteacher at Millhouse Primary School and Nursery. We are pleased to 
provide you with the attached information about our school and the role. We hope you find 
this both informative and inspiring. 
 
Millhouse is a thriving and inclusive school; we are now seeking a dedicated Deputy Executive 
Headteacher to provide strong leadership.  As Deputy Executive Head Teacher this is an 
exciting opportunity to shape the future of a growing Federation and to lead Millhouse Primary 
School and Nursery, supported by dedicated governors, staff and families. This role provides 
the chance to lead a talented team of professionals who are committed to achieving the best 
outcomes for every child. 
 
Our ideal candidate will demonstrate expertise and knowledge in delivering an engaging and 
inspiring curriculum, igniting the aspirations of our pupils and fostering a culture of personal 
well-being and continuous development for both staff and students. 
 
We are fortunate to have a talented and committed team who take pride in our school. We 
actively contribute to and benefit from the organisations and activities around us and we seek 
a Deputy Executive Headteacher who will continue to embrace and strengthen these 
connections. 
 
We invite you to visit us, meet our staff and pupils and experience the ethos of Millhouse first 
hand. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Dave Smith 
Chair of Governors 

 
 

 

Millhouse Primary School & Nursery 
Tavistock Road 
Laindon 
Essex 
SS15 5QF 
Tel: 01268 543584 
Email: admin@millhouse.essex.sch.uk  
 
Executive Headteacher:  Mr G Allen 
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